May 16, 2024

The Town Council of the Town of Fowler met at the Town Hall on the 16" day of May, 2024 at the hour
of 10:30 A.M., for a meeting pursuant to call in accordance with the rules of the Council. The meeting
was called to order by Linda Brouillette, Town Council President. On call of the roll of the members of

the Council were shown to be present or absent as follows:

Present: Linda Brouillette, Mike Sanders, Lisa Sarault
Absent: Pat Claire, Jason Fisher
Also Present: John Budreau, Alan Crague, Kent Schumacher, Simon Holzer, Gannon

Carnes and Allen Vandenboom

Meeting started at 113 S Adams Ave. where we met with Alan Crague, Kent Schumacher, Simon Holzer,
Gannon Carnes and Allen Vandenboom. This was a brief interdiction of everyone. This meeting will

resume after the opening of the bids at the corner of Washington Ave. and St

Opening of the Park project bids

Linda Brouillette opened the bids that the Town received. First bid was from Reith Riley with a
bid of $712,067.60.

Linda Brouillette the second bid from Milestone. Bid was for $712,450.00.

Ken Smith asked to take these bids under advisement. The Council discussed these bids. Mike
Sanders motion to accept the bid from Reith Riley for $712,067.60. Linda Brouillette seconds. All in

favor. Motion carried.

Unfinished Business

The Council then met with INDOT and HNTB and walked down Washinton Ave to discuss the
Pre-Final inspection of the Washington Ave/St. Rd. 55 project. John Budreau was present and discussed

his concerns with curbs on the side streets, trees and the Sacred Heart parking lot.



Adjournment

With no further business, Linda Brouillette motions to adjourn. Mike Sanders seconds the motion.

All in favor motion carried.

Approved:
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